
INVESTING INKC

KC Water is replacing nearly 3.6 miles of break prone 6-inch, 8-inch, and 12-inch water mains near 
property you own or occupy at [property address auto-inserted at mailhouse]. 
This work is part of a comprehensive plan to reduce water main breaks and increase the reliability 
of the Kansas City water distribution system, an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water 
pipelines, control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more.
Your neighborhood’s project is described in a short video presentation, and a virtual Q&A session is set 
so you can ask questions of the project team. See how to watch the video, attend the Q&A session, 
and learn more on the other side of this card.

February 2022 to February 2023

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING
State Line Road to Askew Ave. 
and E. 97th St. to E. 110th St.

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD; HOW TO LEARN MORE



Watch a Presentation
We have prepared a short video available anytime.
Here’s how to watch it:
•  Scan the QR code below and go to 
    “Link to State Line - Askew Overview”
•  Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects 
    and then “Link to State Line - Askew Overview”

THANK YOU!
We intend to improve your water service as painlessly as possible. 
We are grateful for your patience, cooperation, and support as we 
upgrade Kansas City together.

Attend Q&A Session, Get Answers
Thursday, Feb. 10, 2022, 6:00 p.m.

•  Join a live, online conversation and meet the project 
team.

•  Online: www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects 
     “Link to State Line – Askew Q&A Session.”
•  Phone: 872-212-5076 (toll), 
    Conference ID: 377 340 023#

HOW WILL THIS AFFECT ME?
•  Streets or traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, 

but you will always be able to drive to your property.
•  Large equipment will create noise and dust, which 

will be controlled.
•  Water service will be shut off for brief periods. You 

will get advance notice.
•  If your water meter is inside, we will move it 

outside.
•  We will restore the street, curbs, driveways and 

sidewalks. We will restore lawns during planting 
season.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
In the Area of State Line Road to Askew Ave. and E. 97th St. to E. 110th St.

www.kcwater.us

CONTACT THE PROJECT TEAM DIRECTLY
Before, during, or after your new water main is 
installed, we’re ready to respond. Contact us anytime. 
We will reply promptly during regular business hours, if 
not sooner.
•  Greg Maupin, Leath & Sons Inc., 816-507-8580 or 

gregm@leathandsons.com
•  William Hack, KC Water Resident Inspector, 
    816-513-0289 or william.hack@kcmo.org
•  Christian Hoyos, KC Water Project Manager, 
    816-513-0363 or christian.hoyos@kcmo.org

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR NEW WATER MAIN?


